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Regional Planning and policy Casework 

[ issued via email to DFIPlanninggroup@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk]  

    

Date: 11th August 2025 

  

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 
2021/C005 - a Public Local Inquiry under Section 26(10) of the Planning Act (Northern 
Ireland) 2011 for planning application LA10/2017/1249/F  

 
2021/C006 – a Public Local Inquiry under Section 29(6) of the Planning Act (Northern 
Ireland) 2011 for planning application LA10/2019/1386/F  

 
2021/C007 – a Public Local Inquiry under Section 29(6) of the Planning Act (Northern 

Ireland) 2011 for planning application LA11/2019/1000/F  

 
 

I am writing in relation to my previous correspondence of 17th July in which it was requested 

that regular updates be provided in relation to the Department’s review of the existing 

environmental statement. I would be grateful if an update could be provided. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Chief Administrative Officer 

On behalf of the Planning Appeals Commission  
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